From: Malcolm Cowan

To: Sarah Madyausiku; Planning
Cc: Tamsin Jackson-Mynott
Subject: 6/2018/3292/MAJ

Date: 08 February 2019 15:30:27

Good to meet you last week.

| consider several of the facades to be messy, particularly the north elevation. The mix of
balustrade heights is particularly challenging. The Taylor Wimpey development opposite
may have defects, but it has kept the design simple and easy to read.

Can you get this development to simplify its elevations please?

Regards, Malcolm.
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